
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you have all have a relaxing summer. As we welcome you back for this new school year, we have outlined 
some key information below for the first couple of days back at school. 
 
All students (with the exception of F1 children who have individual start dates) return to school on Thursday 2nd 
September, 2021.  The gates will open at 8.35 for a prompt start time of 8.45am. The gates will close at 8.55am. 
 
Children in KS1 and KS2 should access the school grounds via the double gates in KS2. Children will continue to line 
up with their teacher as before. Staff will be outside to direct you if you are unsure of your child's class. 
 
End of the school day/collection is: 
2.55pm for Foundation Stage 
3.00pm  for Key Stage 1 
3.05pm  for Key Stage 2. 
 
The gates will open at 2.50pm for Foundation Stage and 2.55pm for KS1 and KS2. 
 
There will be no PE on the first week back.  We will be in touch over the next couple of days regarding your child's PE 
days.   
 
Parents and carers are no longer required to wear a mask in school grounds, however we support and encourage 
parents to keep a safe social distance and still wear a mask in crowded areas. 
 
For those pupils accessing school meals (FS2 to Y6) the menu is available to view via our website.  We will be starting 
on week 1. FS2 and KS1 are entitled to Universal Free School Meals, however, we encourage you to apply for free 
school meals if you are entitled. 
 
If you have any further questions that aren't answered within this letter, please email us on 
office@brinsworthwhitehill.org and we will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you all on Thursday! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
COxborough 
 
Mrs C Oxborough 
 
Headteacher 

Brinsworth Whitehill Primary 
Part of Wickersley Partnership Trust 

Howlett Drive, Brinsworth, Rotherham, S60 5HT 
Tel: (01709) 828242   

Headteacher: Mrs C Oxborouogh 
E-mail: office@brinsworthwhitehill.org 
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